
Improvements  done  at
Paularino and Pinkley parks
Public Services recently completed improvements at Paularino
and  Pinkley  Parks  previously  approved  by  the  Parks  and
Recreation Commission.

A new metal hexagonal shelter replaced the deteriorating wood
shelter at Paularino Park. The shelter was also relocated
farther  from  the  nearby  residences  and  to  provide  easier
access.

Pinkley  Park’s  existing  arbor  that  was  in  disrepair  with
broken concrete columns and wood beams was replaced with a new
metal arbor. The new arbor is safer for the community and is
an  aesthetic  upgrade  to  the  park.
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